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Home Learning Support 
Dear Parents, 
 
Thank you so much for all of your support during this time. We’d just like to update 
you with a few things regarding home learning. 
 
Support with devices & internet access 
 
If your family is struggling with not having enough internet-enabled devices at 
home, do please get in touch via email info@scargill.derbyshire.sch.uk or phonce call 
0115 9320005. We have ordered a small number of laptops from the Department for 
Education but they have not yet arrived. Once they arrive we will issue these to the 
children MOST in need. 
 
Additionally, some UK mobile networks are providing free mobile data to some 
customers for home schooling throughout lockdown.  To apply, you need to read the 
attached Privacy Policy attached and then contact us with the following details: 
-the name of the account holder 
-which mobile network you (or your child) is on 
-whether it’s pay-monthly or pay-as-you-go, 
-the relevant mobile phone number to assign the data to. 
 
You can read more information about it here: 
https://www.techadvisor.co.uk/how-to/internet/get-free-data-home-schooling-
lockdown-3800116/ 
 
We also have a small number of Vodafone Free Data SIMs available. These have 
30GB to use for 90 days. 
 
Zoom sessions 

 
 
For safeguarding purposes your child MUST use their 
own name when logging into a Zoom meeting- please 
ensure the device name is set to their own name.  The 
best way to do this is when you enter the meeting ID, 
you can set the name of your device to your child’s 
name. 
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If the device name does not match a name of a child in the year group, the teachers 
will not let them enter the meeting for safeguarding reasons. Please ensure you read 
and discuss the Zoom Code of Conduct (attached) with your child to ensure they 
adhere to the rules. 
 
Thank you for your continued patience and support. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mrs S. Hallsworth 
Head of School  
  
 


